----- Original Message--—--

From: John Hitch | NG
Sent: 17 August 2018 12:32

To: Chana, Jaspreet

Cc: Planning

Subject: Planning application2018/3230/I

Fao. Jaspreet Chana

I note from the sparsely detailed drawings, these concerns;

1. Approximately half of the extension roof is noted as finished with paving which indicates a roof
terrace. If so, users would be closely looking down into our glazed conservatory which being the
dining area is very much part of llllliving space. Unacceptable.

2. The outline of the proposed extension extends horizontally beyond our party wall and higher than
the party wall of no.18.

I am confused by the procedures. A notice was posted in the street 4? Weeks ago saying comments
period finishes on August 1. Online | found written documents but no drawings. Early this week,
after 2 calls to planning | was eventually given the drawing ref. No.

| presume that the drawings have only been available within the last day or so, and are so vague that
our understanding of the proposal is extremely limited.

| hope that after publication of detailed drawings we will have a proper consultation period.

John Hltch
Sent from my iPad



